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New Member for Johnson-Brock Board of Education
(KLZA)--The Johnson – Brock Board of Education has a new member.

The Board approved the appointment of Tom Teten to fill a vacancy on the Board.

The Board elected Paul Moerer as Vice-President of the Board.

Prior to the regular meeting public hearings were conducted on the proposed
budget and property tax levy for the next fiscal year.

The Board approved the property tax request for the General Fund Budget of
Expenditures at more than $2.7-million and the tax request for the Special
Building Fund was set at nearly $283,000.  The tax request on a pair of Bond 
Funds was approved.  One will be in excess of $155,000 with the second bond fund
tax request is just short of $70,000. 
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